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Crash Course in Library Services for Seniors Ann Roberts 2012-05-31 A
comprehensive guide to creating dynamic, successful, and innovative library
programs that cater to the specialized needs of older adults—an important and
growing user group.
Bicycling Maximum Overload for Cyclists Jacques DeVore 2017-06-13 Bicycling
Maximum Overload for Cyclists is a radical strength-based training program aimed
at increasing cycling speed, athletic longevity, and overall health in half the
training time. Rather than improving endurance by riding longer distances, you’ll
learn how to do it by reducing your riding time and adding heavy strength and
power training. Traditionally cyclists and endurance athletes have avoided
strength and power training, believing that the extra muscle weight will slow them
down, but authors Jacques DeVore and Roy M. Wallack show that exactly the opposite
is true. The Maximum Overload program uses weightlifting to create sustainable
power and improved speed while drastically reducing training time and eliminating
the dreaded deterioration that often occurs during the second half of a ride. A
40-minute Maximum Overload workout, done once or twice a week, can replace a long
day in the saddle and lead to even better results. This comprehensive program
includes unique takes on diet, interval training, hard and easy training, and
sustainable power. Backed by the most trusted authority in the sport, Bicycling
Maximum Overload for Cyclists is a book that no cyclist should be without.
ChiRunning Danny Dreyer 2009-05-05 The revised edition of the bestselling
ChiRunning, a groundbreaking program from ultra-marathoner and nationally-known
coach Danny Dreyer, that teaches you how to run faster and farther with less
effort, and to prevent and heal injuries for runners of any age or fitness level.
In ChiRunning, Danny and Katherine Dreyer, well-known walking and running coaches,
provide powerful insight that transforms running from a high-injury sport to a
body-friendly, injury-free fitness phenomenon. ChiRunning employs the deep power
reserves in the core muscles, an approach found in disciplines such as yoga,
Pilates, and T’ai Chi. ChiRunning enables you to develop a personalized exercise
program by blending running with the powerful mind-body principles of T’ai Chi: 1.
Get aligned. Develop great posture and reduce your potential for injury while
running, and make knee pain and shin splints a thing of the past. 2. Engage your
core. Shift the workload from your leg muscles to your core muscles, for
efficiency and speed. 3. Add relaxation to your running. Learn to focus your mind
and relax your body to increase speed and distance. 4. Make it a Mindful Practice.
Maintain high performance and make running a mindful, enjoyable life-long
practice. 5. It’s easy to learn. Transform your running with the ten-step
ChiRunning training program.
The Ultimate Treadmill Workout David Siik 2015-11-06 As seen on Fox News,
Instyle.com, and in Self Magazine & Women's Running Maximize the burn and
eliminate the pain with the BITE method! Move over, HIIT--there's a new workout in
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town! The Balanced Interval Training Experience, or BITE method, helps you shed
weight and improve your run faster than ever before. Based on David Siik's awardwinning methodology and experience as an elite runner, fitness instructor, and
celebrity trainer, this new running program strikes an ingenious middle ground
between sprinting and distance training. With a signature formula and flow, Siik's
BITE method provides you with the most incredible workout you've ever had on a
treadmill. His detailed regime takes all the guesswork out of how fast to go, at
what incline, and for how long, so that you can just focus on your run. In a few
short weeks, you'll find yourself burning fat, losing weight, and boosting your
speed just by following these simple principles. No matter what level you're at,
The Ultimate Treadmill Workout will help you ramp up your fitness routine, surpass
your goals, and achieve the physique you've always wanted!
Barefoot Running Michael Sandler 2011-09-20 How could something we have for
free—our bare feet—be better for running than $150 shoes? The truth is that
running in shoes is high-impact, unstable, and inflexible. Shoes promote a heelcentric ground strike, which weakens your feet, knees, and hips, and leads to
common running injuries. In contrast, barefoot running is low-impact, forefootcentric, stable, and beneficial to your body. It encourages proper form and
strengthens your feet in miraculous ways. When you run in shoes, you not only risk
developing poor form, but you also hinder the natural relationship with the ground
that running facilitates. Barefoot running restores the delightful sensory and
spiritual connections to the earth that you were meant to experience. Barefoot
Running offers the only step-by-step direction runners need at any age to overcome
injuries, run faster than ever, and rediscover the pure joy of running. Once you
tear off your shoes and learn to dance with nature, you’ll tread lightly and
freely, hearing only the earth’s symphony and feeling only the dirt beneath your
feet. Hit the ground running with revolutionary techniques for starting out
slowly, choosing minimalist footwear, navigating rough weather and rugged terrain,
and building your feet into living shoes.
The Barefoot Guide to Working with Organisations and Social Change 2009 "This is a
practical, do-it-yourself guide for leaders and facilitators wanting to help
organisations to function and to develop in more healthy, human and effective ways
as they strive to make their contributions to a more humane society. It has been
developed by the Barefoot Collective. The guide, with its supporting website,
includes tried and tested concepts, approaches, stories and activities. It's
purpose is to help stimulate and enrich the practice of anyone supporting
organisations and social movements in their challenges of working, learning,
growing and changing to meet the needs of our complex world. Although it is aimed
at leaders and facilitators of civil society organisations, we hope it will be
useful to anyone interested in fostering healthy human organisation in any sphere
of life"--Barefoot Collective website.
Runner's World Essential Guides: Barefoot Running and Minimalism Scott Douglas
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2011-10-20 The basic rationale for running barefoot or in minimalist models goes
something like this: Humans evolved to cover long distances by foot. By
introducing a thick layer of cushioning and an elevated heel between the foot and
the ground, modern running shoes alter natural running form. But modern running
shoes alter form in ways that lead to injury. Therefore, getting back to a more
natural running gait by running in little-to-no shoe will lead to improved form,
which should lower injury rates. A key reason to run barefoot or in minimalist
shoes is to allow your feet to work more naturally, free from the confines and
controls of overly engineered running shoes. Unfortunately, too many runners,
eager to run more naturally, have gone too far, too fast, from one extreme to the
other. The realities of modern life have weakened our feet, ankles, and lower
legs, and our bodies have adapted to the shoes we have worn for most of our lives;
if we suddenly start running in little-to-no shoe, our bodies are not prepared for
the new stresses. Runner's World Essential Guides: Barefoot Running and Minimalism
provides historical context, thoughts, advice, and tips on making a healthy
transition. The foremost authorities on running on the planet show you how to ease
into a transition from conventional running shoes to barefoot running or
minimalist shoes, starting with some simple at-home tests to see if your feet
already have the strength they need to handle little-to-no shoe. You'll learn a
step-by-step process for safely moving away from doing all your running in big,
bulky shoes, including guidelines on how to introduce barefoot running into your
regimen. Whether you want to learn more about the barefoot craze that's swept the
nation or you want to introduce barefoot running into your training plan, this
indispensable guide contains everything you need to get started!
The Paleo Manifesto John Durant 2013-09-17 In The Paleo Manifesto: Ancient Wisdom
for Lifelong Health, John Durant argues for an evolutionary – and revolutionary –
approach to health. All animals, human or otherwise, thrive when they mimic key
elements of life in their natural habitat. From diet to movement to sleep, this
evolutionary perspective sheds light on some of our most pressing health concerns.
What is causing the rise of chronic conditions, such as obesity, diabetes, and
depression? Is eating red meat going to kill you? Is avoiding the sun actually the
best way to avoid skin cancer? Durant takes readers on a thrilling ride to the
Paleolithic and beyond, unlocking the health secrets of our ancient ancestors.
What do obese gorillas teach us about weight loss? How can Paleolithic skulls
contain beautiful sets of teeth? Why is the Bible so obsessed with hygiene? What
do NASA astronauts teach us about getting a good night’s sleep? And how are
Silicon Valley techies hacking the human body? Blending science and culture,
anthropology and philosophy, John Durant distills the lessons from his adventures
and shows how to apply them to day-to-day life, teaching people how to construct
their own personal “habitat” that will enable them to thrive. The book doesn’t
just address what we eat, but why we eat it; not just how to exercise, but the
purpose of functional movement; not just being healthy, but leading a purposeful
life. Combining the best of ancient wisdom with cutting edge science, Durant
crafts a vision of health that is both fresh and futuristic.
Runner's World Complete Guide to Minimalism and Barefoot Running Scott Douglas
2013-03-12 Draws on the knowledge of coaches and other running experts to show how
and why to make the move safely to running in less shoe and explains why most
runners should consider minimalism.
Training Young Distance Runners Laurence S. Greene 2014-12-30 As the best-selling
guide in the sport, Training Young Distance Runners has helped countless runners
achieve their best times, avoid injuries, and improve their performance
progressively from season to season. Updated, expanded, and enhanced, this new
edition further solidifies its standing as a must-have for athletes and coaches in
cross country, track and field, and road racing. Running experts Larry Greene and
Russ Pate combine the latest research with training, development, and conditioning
plans from the most successful high school and college programs in the world.
You’ll learn to optimize performance through tempo running, interval training, and
technique work to improve form. You’ll gain a competitive advantage with expert
advice and strategies for event-specific training, avoiding injuries, and
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overcoming setbacks. With guidelines for designing customized daily, weekly, and
seasonal programs—as well as coverage of hot topics including nutritional
supplements, barefoot running and minimalist shoes, and gearing training to the
specific needs of girls and boys—Training Young Distance Runners is the most
complete and current training guide for the sport. Essential reading for coaches,
parents, and young runners, this book has everything you need to get and stay
ahead of the pack.
Running Science John Brewer 2019-02-07 Running can encompass the absolute extremes
of human performance, from speed to endurance. Running Science uncovers the
fundamental science that underpins this ubiquitous sport, bringing together the
study of biomechanics, nutrition, psychology, health and injury prevention, and
the technical development of shoes and running surfaces: it's a complete
reference.
The Running Revolution Nicholas Romanov 2014-09-30 From a two-time Olympic coach
and creator of the Pose Method who has trained the running elite, an essential
guide for all runners seeking to go faster and farther without injury Christopher
McDougall’s Born to Run—and the wildly popular natural running trend it
sparked—changed the way we think about running, but it has also prompted many
questions: Have we been running the wrong way? And, have we been running in the
wrong kind of shoe? What is the safest type of foot strike? How many types are
there? And what is a foot strike anyway? No existing guide has clearly addressed
these concerns—until now. The Running Revolution provides both beginning and
experienced runners with everything they need to know in order to safely and
efficiently transition to and master a safer and more biomechanically efficient
way of running that is guaranteed to improve performance and minimize wear and
tear on the body. More than a one-size-fits-all guide, The Running Revolution
provides readers with clear instructions, complete with helpful illustrations,
that they can easily integrate into their unique running histories in order to run
safely, intelligently, and efficiently for many years to come.
Train Like a Mother Dimity McDowell 2012-03-20 At its core, Train Like a Mother
comprehensively covers how to train for a race, including training plans for four
race distances (5K, 10K, half-marathon, and marathon) for both beginner and more
experienced runners; the importance of recovery; pre- and post-race nutrition;
strength training; injury prevention (and rehab); and everything busy women need
to know to add racing to their multitasking schedules. It is all presented with
the same wit, empathy, and tone the avid fans connect and identify with. The book
is divided into 13.1 chapters—the distance of a half-marathon, the sweet spot for
many mother runners—narrated by both Sarah and Dimity. Like the first book, Train
Like a Mother chapters have plenty of sidebars, including Practical Motherly
Advice (helpful information about training- and race-related advice), Take It from
a Mother (advice and answers from the growing tribe of running moms), and Racy
Talk (entertaining, race-related stories from the authors and other moms). The .1
sections are entertaining "commercial breaks" celebrating the sport of running and
the added thrill of racing.
The Complete Idiot's Guide to Barefoot Running Dr. Craig Richards 2011-02-01
Enhanced running - naturally. For 30 years runners have been told that their only
hope of salvation from injury is an expensive shoe - until now. The barefoot
running and minimalist-footwear revolution is here and it is turning the world of
running upside down. ? Offers expert advice on how to run barefoot and strengthen
atrophied muscles and revitalize super-sensitive soles ? A Harvard University
study made from early 2010 shows that barefoot running is better for the body and
feet than running in expensive shoes
The Barefoot Running Book Jason Robillard 2012-08-28 For readers of Born to Run by
Christopher McDougall, The Barefoot Running Book lends practical advice on the
minimalist running phenomenon Ditch those cushiony running shoes—they’re holding
you back and hurting your feet! You’ve heard about barefoot running and how it can
reduce injury and allow for better form. Maybe you’ve even tried it and learned
how shedding those heavy, overly- manufactured shoes can make running more
enjoyable. Regardless of your expertise level, Jason Robillard—a leading expert on
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barefoot running education and director of the Barefoot Running
University—synthesizes the latest research to ease you from barefoot walking to
slow running to competitive and trail running vis-à-vis simple drills, training
plans, and useful hints from fellow barefoot runners. Practical, easy-to-follow,
and illustrated with black-and-white photographs throughout, The Barefoot Running
Book shows how everyone can transition to barefoot and minimalist shoe
running—safely and optimally.
Born to Run Christopher McDougall 2010-12-09 At the heart of Born to Run lies a
mysterious tribe of Mexican Indians, the Tarahumara, who live quietly in canyons
and are reputed to be the best distance runners in the world; in 1993, one of
them, aged 57, came first in a prestigious 100-mile race wearing a toga and
sandals. A small group of the world's top ultra-runners (and the awe-inspiring
author) make the treacherous journey into the canyons to try to learn the tribe's
secrets and then take them on over a course 50 miles long. With incredible energy
and smart observation, McDougall tells this story while asking what the secrets
are to being an incredible runner. Travelling to labs at Harvard, Nike, and
elsewhere, he comes across an incredible cast of characters, including the woman
who recently broke the world record for 100 miles and for her encore ran a 2:50
marathon in a bikini, pausing to down a beer at the 20 mile mark.
Marathon Running: Physiology, Psychology, Nutrition and Training Aspects Christoph
Zinner 2016-03-19 The book contains recent research about physiology, psychology,
nutrition and training aspects of Marathon Running of different age, gender and
performance level. The basic knowledge of marathon running with explanations of
the physiological and psychological mechanisms induced by marathon training with
the associated adaptations and subsequent improved physiological capacities are
presented in a reader friendly format for researchers and practitioners. The book
includes a full range of useful practical knowledge, as well as trainings
principles to guide the reader to run marathon faster. After reading the book the
reader is able to develop training plans and owns the knowledge about up-to-date
scientific results in the fields of physiology, psychology, nutrition in marathon
running.
The Running Indians Richard L. Lutz 1989
Build Your Running Body Pete Magill 2014-07-29 “The best running book ever.” —Bob
Anderson, founder of Runner’s World Whether you're a miler or an ultramarathoner,
if you want a fit, fast, and injury-resistant running body, there's a better way
to train than relentlessly pursuing mileage. This easy-to-use workout manual draws
on the latest research in running physiology to target all the components that go
into every stride—including muscles, connective tissue, cardiovascular fitness,
energy production, the nervous system, hormones, and the brain. With the
breakthrough whole-body training program in Build Your Running Body, runners will
improve their times, run longer and more comfortably, and reduce injury. With more
than 150 workouts—from weightlifting and cross-training to resistance exercises
and plyometrics—fine-tuned to individual skill levels and performance goals, PLUS:
• 393 photos that make it easy to follow every step of every workout • 10 training
programs to help runners of all levels integrate the total-body plan into their
daily routines • Interviews with leading runners, exercise scientists, and
coaches—learn how elite runners train today • Race strategy for the crucial weeks
leading up to the competition and through to the finish line • Exercises to
prevent injury and rehabilitate common running ailments • Seasoned insight on
barefoot running, the pros and cons of stretching, and other hot-button topics •
Nutrition guidance on carbs, proteins, fats, and weight loss • More than 30
recipes to speed recovery and cement fitness gains • Beginners' guidelines every
step of the way • Valuable tips on proper apparel, tracking your progress, and
more!
The 100-Up Exercise W. G. George 2014-01-01 A system of exercises for people who
are unable to exercise outdoors. The developer was a famous runner of the late
1800's. He developed these exercises for muscles while not straining the body. He
shared these training tips with other runners and colleges.The system has seen a
revival in the 21st century and is used by many runners to improve their
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performance and technique.
Barefoot Running Step by Step Roy Wallack 2011-05-01 “Barefoot Ken Bob is The
Master. Long before anyone else was even talking about barefoot running, he was
perfecting the art . . . Now, after twenty years of teaching, experimenting, and
“merry marathoning” (as he calls it), the first and best source of barefootrunning knowledge is bringing his ideas to print. And it’s about time.”
—Christopher McDougall, author of Born to Run: A Hidden Tribe, Super Athletes, and
The Greatest Race the World Has Never Seen “Ken Bob Saxton, a pioneer of the
modern barefoot running movement, has logged more miles in his birthday shoes than
just about anyone I know, and he has helped countless people run barefoot. As one
would expect, this delightful book, full of wit and wisdom, is an invaluable guide
for anyone who wants to run barefoot, avoid injury, and have fun.” —Daniel E.
Lieberman, professor of Human Evolutionary Biology, Harvard University "This is a
wonderful guide from the Godfather of barefoot running!" —Irene Davis, Ph.D.,
director of Spaulding National Running Center, Harvard Medical School Learn
Barefoot Running From the Master! Almost overnight, barefoot running has exploded
onto the fitness scene. However, it involves more than simply taking off your
shoes. In fact, everything you’ve learned about barefoot running is probably
wrong—unless you’ve learned it from Barefoot Ken Bob Saxton. The leading
instructor and proponent of unshod running, he has completed 76 marathons
barefoot, survived an astounding marathon-a-month challenge in 2004, and gone on
to top that with 16 marathons in 2006, including four in a 15-day period—all
barefoot. Barefoot Running Step by Step separates the facts from the hype,
outlines Ken Bob’s personal techniques, and details the latest research on the
newest trend in mankind’s oldest sport. Whether you barefoot run occasionally,
part-time, or full-time, you’ll find methods for improving your form, staying
injury-free, dramatically improving your speed and performance, and having more
fun. The Bent Knee: Here is the hidden secret to perfect running form. Learn how
this crucial adjustment will keep you running stronger and injury-free for life.
Vibrams and Minimalist Shoes: Barefoot running is not a transition from shoes to
minimalist shoes to bare feet. It’s the other way around. Discover why you need to
run barefoot before you use other footwear. Start From the Head: Proper barefoot
form doesn’t start at the feet. Discover how to get the correct body biomechanics.
Ease Into It: Here are the steps you need to take to make the transition from
running in shoes to barefoot running as painless and easy as possible. Improve
Speed: Barefoot running’s injury reduction benefits are well-touted; however a new
landmark study proves that barefooting—even part-time—can make you faster.
Barefoot Running Step by Step is filled with series photos and illustrations that
show you the “do’s” and “don’ts” of barefoot running, the latest research, and Ken
Bob Saxton’s personal experiences and insights for running barefoot for life.
Running Rewired Jay Dicharry 2018-02-01 In Running Rewired, America’s leading
endurance sports physical therapist and coach shares a program for runners to
become stronger, faster, and more durable. Jay Dicharry distills cutting-edge
biomechanical research into 15 workouts any runner can slot into their training
program to begin seeing real results in about 6 weeks. For better or worse, your
body drives your running form.Running Rewired will show you how to shed old
injuries, mobility problems, weaknesses and imbalances and rewire your body-brain
movement patterns. You’ll rebuild your movement and transform your running within
one season. Through his work with athletes at REP Lab and top university sports
performance clinics, Dicharry has found that strength training alone is inadequate
for runners. To develop the four essential movement skills required for faster,
safer running, runners must practice better movement as they build strength. In
Running Rewired, you’ll use • 11 self-tests for joint mobility, posture stability,
rotation, and alignment • 83 exercises to fix blocks, move with precision, build
strength, and improve power • 15 rewire workouts to amplify any training plan from
5K to ultramarathon Dicharry’s Running Rewired combines the best of real-world
coaching and a physical therapy approach to strength and mobility for better
running. You’ll find your personal best running form and become a faster, more
durable runner.
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Barefoot Running Step by Step Roy Wallack 2011-05-01 “Barefoot Ken Bob is The
Master. Long before anyone else was even talking about barefoot running, he was
perfecting the art . . . Now, after twenty years of teaching, experimenting, and
“merry marathoning” (as he calls it), the first and best source of barefootrunning knowledge is bringing his ideas to print. And it’s about time.”
—Christopher McDougall, author of Born to Run: A Hidden Tribe, Super Athletes, and
The Greatest Race the World Has Never Seen “Ken Bob Saxton, a pioneer of the
modern barefoot running movement, has logged more miles in his birthday shoes than
just about anyone I know, and he has helped countless people run barefoot. As one
would expect, this delightful book, full of wit and wisdom, is an invaluable guide
for anyone who wants to run barefoot, avoid injury, and have fun.” —Daniel E.
Lieberman, professor of Human Evolutionary Biology, Harvard University "This is a
wonderful guide from the Godfather of barefoot running!" —Irene Davis, Ph.D.,
director of Spaulding National Running Center, Harvard Medical School Learn
Barefoot Running From the Master! Almost overnight, barefoot running has exploded
onto the fitness scene. However, it involves more than simply taking off your
shoes. In fact, everything you’ve learned about barefoot running is probably
wrong—unless you’ve learned it from Barefoot Ken Bob Saxton. The leading
instructor and proponent of unshod running, he has completed 76 marathons
barefoot, survived an astounding marathon-a-month challenge in 2004, and gone on
to top that with 16 marathons in 2006, including four in a 15-day period—all
barefoot. Barefoot Running Step by Step separates the facts from the hype,
outlines Ken Bob’s personal techniques, and details the latest research on the
newest trend in mankind’s oldest sport. Whether you barefoot run occasionally,
part-time, or full-time, you’ll find methods for improving your form, staying
injury-free, dramatically improving your speed and performance, and having more
fun. The Bent Knee: Here is the hidden secret to perfect running form. Learn how
this crucial adjustment will keep you running stronger and injury-free for life.
Vibrams and Minimalist Shoes: Barefoot running is not a transition from shoes to
minimalist shoes to bare feet. It’s the other way around. Discover why you need to
run barefoot before you use other footwear. Start From the Head: Proper barefoot
form doesn’t start at the feet. Discover how to get the correct body biomechanics.
Ease Into It: Here are the steps you need to take to make the transition from
running in shoes to barefoot running as painless and easy as possible. Improve
Speed: Barefoot running’s injury reduction benefits are well-touted; however a new
landmark study proves that barefooting—even part-time—can make you faster.
Barefoot Running Step by Step is filled with series photos and illustrations that
show you the “do’s” and “don’ts” of barefoot running, the latest research, and Ken
Bob Saxton’s personal experiences and insights for running barefoot for life.
Running Form Anderson, Owen 2018-01-23 Running Form helps you make key
improvements in form, leading to optimal running performance with less risk for
injury.
Other Realms: Volume One Shaun Kilgore 2014-05 Other Realms: Volume One is the
first book in a new series that collects original short stories by fantasy and
sci-fi author Shaun Kilgore. In this volume, you'll be taken to far off fantasy
worlds filled with magic, adventure, and the games of noble houses and the plights
of brave warriors. This book contains ten stories, including "A Reckoning," "Death
To The Messenger," "Midwinter Night," "Oathsworn," "The Beast Of Mern," "The
Prophet's Return," "The Risen Queen," "The Ruling," "The Traitor," and "Winds Of
Fate."
Natural Running Danny Abshire 2010-12-01 Natural Running is the middle ground
runners have been looking for. By learning to run the barefoot way, while wearing
shoes, runners will become more efficient, stronger, and healthier runners. Backed
by studies at MIT and Harvard, running form and injury expert Danny Abshire
presents the natural running technique, form drills, and an 8-week transition plan
that will put runners on the path to faster, more efficient, and healthier
running. In Natural Running, Abshire explains how modern running shoes distort the
efficient running technique that humans evolved over thousands of years. He
reviews the history of running shoes and injuries, making the case for barefoot
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running but also warning about its dangers. By learning the natural running
technique, runners can enjoy both worlds—comfortable feet, knees, and legs and an
efficient running form that reduces impact and injuries. Natural Running teaches
runners to think about injuries as symptoms of poor running form. Abshire
specifies the overuse injuries that are most commonly associated with particular
body alignment problems, foot types, and form flaws. Runners will learn how to
analyze and identify their own characteristics so they can start down the path to
natural running. Abshire explains the natural running technique, describing the
posture, arm carriage, cadence, and land-lever-lift foot positioning that mimic
the barefoot running style. Using Abshire's 8-week transition plan and a tool kit
of strength and form drills, runners will move from heel striking to a midfoot or
forefoot strike. Natural Running is the newest way to run and also the oldest. By
discovering how they were meant to run, runners will become more efficient,
stronger, and healthier runners.
Agile Project Management with Scrum Ken Schwaber 2004-02-11 The rules and
practices for Scrum—a simple process for managing complex projects—are few,
straightforward, and easy to learn. But Scrum’s simplicity itself—its lack of
prescription—can be disarming, and new practitioners often find themselves
reverting to old project management habits and tools and yielding lesser results.
In this illuminating series of case studies, Scrum co-creator and evangelist Ken
Schwaber identifies the real-world lessons—the successes and failures—culled from
his years of experience coaching companies in agile project management. Through
them, you’ll understand how to use Scrum to solve complex problems and drive
better results—delivering more valuable software faster. Gain the foundation in
Scrum theory—and practice—you need to: Rein in even the most complex, unwieldy
projects Effectively manage unknown or changing product requirements Simplify the
chain of command with self-managing development teams Receive clearer
specifications—and feedback—from customers Greatly reduce project planning time
and required tools Build—and release—products in 30-day cycles so clients get
deliverables earlier Avoid missteps by regularly inspecting, reporting on, and
fine-tuning projects Support multiple teams working on a large-scale project from
many geographic locations Maximize return on investment!
The Barefoot Sisters Southbound Lucy Letcher 2008-12-17 Sisters Lucy and Susan
Letcher begin their barefoot thru-hike of the Appalachian Trail. A story filled
with humor and determination.
Summary of “Born to Run” by Christopher McDougall - Free book by QuickRead.com
QuickRead Do you want more free books like this? Download our app for free at
https://www.QuickRead.com/App and get access to hundreds of free book and
audiobook summaries. If you’ve ever wanted to run a marathon, Born to Run (2009)
can help you accomplish your goal! Tackling the idea that marathon runners are
some type of superhuman species, McDougall proves that everyone is capable of
becoming a successful runner. Through first-hand accounts and anecdotes from the
leading runner of the world’s most secretive “running tribe,” Christopher
McDougall crafts a running handbook that blends scientific truth with actionable
advice. Proving that the secrets to skilful running are accessible to everyone,
McDougall introduces top tips for cultivating the perfect diet, mindset, running
gear, and more.
Barefoot Walking Michael Sandler 2013-03-26 From the authors of Barefoot Running,
the essential guide to the life-changing benefits of barefoot walking As the
thousands of people who have fallen in love with barefoot running already know,
shedding your shoes is good for the body and the soul. Barefoot Walking shows all
readers, no matter their fitness level, how to take command of their physical and
spiritual well-being through this simple and easy practice, even if they are
daunted by sore feet, achy joints, injury, illness, or feeling out of shape. This
book contains special material for children, pregnant women, and seniors, and
shows anyone how this gentle, natural activity can literally transform one's life,
restoring health, vitality, strength, and balance, and improving focus, mood,
memory, and more. Full of tips and tools for going bare, this is the essential
handbook for people who want to move their body, connect with the earth, and feel
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physically and psychologically more alive.
One Flew Over the Cuckoo's Nest Ken Kesey 2010-01-01 Moving into a mysterious old
house, Miranda finds that she can see the horrifying things that happened there in
the past; but can she do anything now to change history?
The Ones Who Walk Away from Omelas Ursula K. Le Guin 2017-02-14 “Ursula Le Guin is
more than just a writer of adult fantasy and science fiction . . . she is a
philosopher; an explorer in the landscapes of the mind.” – Cincinnati Enquirer The
recipient of numerous literary prizes, including the National Book Award, the
Kafka Award, and the Pushcart Prize, Ursula K. Le Guin is renowned for her spare,
elegant prose, rich characterization, and diverse worlds. "The Ones Who Walk Away
from Omelas" is a short story originally published in the collection The Wind's
Twelve Quarters.
Dr. Nicholas Romanov's Pose Method of Running Nicholas S. Romanov 2002 Running
barefoot isn't as natural as we're led to believe. Recent studies have shown that
up to 85% of runners get injured every year, how natural is that? The most
important question that running "barefoot" or "naturally" doesn't address is how
we should run. Repetitive ground impact forces are at the root of most running
injuries. A 30 minute jog can log more than 5,000 foot strikes; its because of
this volume of movement that efficient
Bike for Life Roy M. Wallack 2015-03-10 Do You Want to Ride to 100—and Beyond?
BIKE FOR LIFE! Now with training plans, worldwide adventures, and more than 200
photos Ride a century when you turn a century: that was the promise Bike for Life
offered when it was first published. A decade later, this blueprint for using
cycling to achieve exceptional longevity, fitness, and overall well-being has
helped tens of thousands of cyclists to ride longer and stronger. Now, nationallyknown fitness journalist and lifelong endurance road and mountain biker Roy M.
Wallack builds upon his comprehensive Bike for Life plan with even more practical
tips and strategies to keep you riding to 100—and beyond. Fully updated, revised,
and illustrated, Bike for Life features: - Cutting-edge workout strategies for
achieving best-ever fitness at any age - Science-based 8- and 16-week Century
training schedules - A radical new workout method that'll make you fly up the
hills - An anti-aging plan to revive muscularity, strength, and reaction time - An
exclusive 10-step Yoga for Cyclists routine - Strategies to fix "cyclist's knee"
and "biker's back" - Advice on avoiding cycling-related impotence and osteoporosis
- Ways to survive mountain lions, bike-jackers, poison ivy, and headwinds Handling skills and bike-fit advice from famous coaches - Tips on staying
motivated with worldwide adventures and challenges - The Bike for Life hall of
fame: stories of amazing riders in their 60s, 70s, 80s, and up With oral-history
interviews and profiles of the biggest names of the sport, including: John Howard,
Gary Fisher, Rebecca Rusch, Ned Overend, Tinker Juarez, Juli Furtado, Marla Streb,
Missy Giove, Johnny G, Eddie B, Mike Sinyard, and Rich "The Reverend" White.
Feet in the Clouds Richard Askwith 2013-05-09 Nearly 10 years after its first
publication, Aurum are re-issuing this classic running book which has defined a
genre. It includes an introduction from bestselling author Robert Macfarlane and
an epilogue from Richard Askwith. The concept of fell-running is simple: it’s a
sport that involves running over mountains – sometimes one, sometimes many. It’s
also immensely demanding. While running uphill is a stamina-sapping slog, running
pell-mell down the other side requires the agility – and even recklessness – of a
mountain goat. And there’s the weather to contend with. It may make the sports
pages only rarely, but in areas like the Lake District and Snowdonia fell-running
is the basis of a whole culture – indeed, race organisers sometimes have to turn
competitors away so that fragile mountain uplands are not irrevocably damaged by
too many thundering feet. Fixtures like the annual Ben Nevis and Snowdon races
attract runners from all over Britain, and beyond. Others, such as the Wasdale and
Ennerdale fell runs in the Lakeland valleys – gruelling marathons of more than 20
miles – remain truly local events for which the whole community turns out, with
many of the runners back on the same fells the next day tending sheep. Now,
Richard Askwith explores the world of fell-running in the only legitimate way: by
donning his Ron Hill vest and studded shoes to spend a season running as many of
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the great fell races as he can, from Borrowdale to Ben Nevis: an arduous schedule
that tests the very limits of one’s stamina and courage. Over the months he also
meets the greats of fell-running – like the remarkable Joss Naylor, who to
celebrate his fiftieth birthday ran all 214 major Lakeland fells in a single week;
Billy Bland, the combative Borrowdale man whose astounding records still stand for
many of the top races; and Bill Teasdale, a hero of the sport’s earlier,
professional days, whom he tracks down to his tiny cottage in the northern Lakes.
And ultimately Askwith’s obsession drives him to attempt the ultimate challenge:
the Bob Graham Round – a non-stop circuit of 42 of the Lake District’s highest
peaks to be completed within 24 hours. This is a portrait of one of the few sports
to have remained utterly true to its roots – in which the point is not fame or
fortune but to run the ancient, wild landscape, and to be a hero, if at all,
within one’s own valley. Feet in the Clouds is a chronicle of a masochistic but
admirable sporting obsession, an insight into one of the oldest extreme sports,
and a lyrical tribute to Britain’s mountains and the men and women who live among
them.
Indian Running Peter Nabokov 1987 "Indian Running is an eyewitness account of the
6-day, Taos, N.M., to Second Mesa, Hopi, Ariz., 1980 Tricentennial Run
commemorating the Pueblo Indian Revolt. The book describes many Indian running
traditions and includes historical photos and 1980 photos by Karl Kernberger.
Anthropologist Nabokov's books include "Two Leggings: The Making of a Crow Warrior
and "Native American Testimony.
Fixing Your Feet John Vonhof 2021-10-12 Get the book that covers what you need to
know about foot care, including footwear, prevention, and treatment. Hiking,
backpacking, running, walking, and other athletic endeavors, your feet take a
beating with every step. Don’t wait until foot pain inhibits your speed, strength,
and style. Learn the basics—along with the finer points—of foot care before pain
becomes a problem. Foot expert and ultrarunner John Vonhof and physical therapist
Tonya Olson share how the interplay of anatomy, biomechanics, and footwear can
lead to happy (or hurting!) feet. Fixing Your Feet covers all that you need to
know to care for your feet, right now and hundreds of miles down the road! Inside
You’ll Find Tried-and-true methods of foot care from numerous experts Tips and
anecdotes about recovery and training Information about hundreds of foot-care
products for nearly every foot ailment High-interest topics such as “Barefoot &
Minimalist Footwear,” “Blister Prevention,” and “Providing Foot Care for Athletes”
Discussions of individual foot care and team care “From heels to toes, products to
pathology, resources to rehabilitation, this book has it all. An essential guide.”
—Runner’s World
Jeet Kune Do Teri Tom 2012-03-13 Apply the combat science of Bruce Lee's
revolutionary martial art! This martial arts manual describes his research into
the how and why of Jeet Kune Do techniques. Bruce Lee wrote of "three stages of
cultivation" that lie along the path to JKD mastery: The Stage of Innocence—this
is the level of the absolute beginner. The Stage of Art—the student is immersed in
the process of technical and physical training. The Stage of Artlessness—the stage
of "highest art" in which the body is no longer hindered by the mind. As Bruce Lee
would say, "It hits all by itself." To reach the final stage, the student must
progress methodically through the Stage of Art—there are no shortcuts! Author Teri
Tom guides you on this journey by revealing the science behind the moves in Jeet
Kune Do repertoire. You'll learn how to protect yourself from injury, and maximize
the effectiveness of the following core techniques and their variations: Straight
Lead; Rear Cross; Hook; Uppercut; Straight Kick; Hook Kick; Side Kick; and
Spinning Back Kick. You'll also learn about Bruce Lee's revolutionary approach to
combat that takes advantage of human biomechanics; How to evade attacks, and use
those evasive movements to launch counter-attacks; Natural ways to chain your
moves into seamless combinations; The importance of developing mental and physical
speed, footwork, cadence, good timing and judgment of distance; All techniques are
traced to the original sources that inspired Bruce Lee.
Running with Sherman Christopher McDougall 2020-07-28 A heartwarming story about
training a rescue donkey to run one of the most challenging races in America.
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"McDougall is a gifted storyteller who gets to the heart of the human-animal
connection."--John Grogan, author of Marley & Me.e.
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Because I Said So! Ken Jennings 2013-10-08 Draws on medical case histories,
scientific findings, and personal research by the author to separate myth from
fact and debunk a vast array of parental edicts.
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